
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
NEW ORLEANS DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

P.O. BOX 60267 
NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70160-0267 

 March 11, 2013  

Office of Counsel 

 

Via email: dgallasp@gmail.com 

Paige Gallaspy 

Paul M. Hebert Law Center 

1 East Campus Dr. 

Louisiana State University 

Baton Rouge, LA 70803-1000 

 

Re: Gallaspy FOIA No.13-151 

 

Dear Ms. Gallaspy: 

 

 Reference your letter dated March 8, 2013 seeking information under the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA).  

 

You request seems does not provide a reasonable description of the records you seek. It is 

not clear if you are seeking permits or Feasibility Reports, as the Caernarvon Diversion and 

Davis Pond were constructed under Federal Authority and as such would not have required 

Regulatory permits.  

 

No further action will be taken on this request at this time. Please resubmit your request 

including a more detailed description of the records you seek.  Should you have any questions 

regarding this response, please contact me at 504-862-2264.      

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Frederick W. Wallace                                               

          Freedom of Information Act Coordinator 

 
 

mailto:dgallasp@gmail.com

